
   
 

 

 

 
Save the date for the next VFA Webinar:  

VFA Program Updates and Year-in-Review  

 

Dear VFA Provider,   

 

Please save the date for the next VFA Webinar “VFA Program Updates & Year- in- 

Review” on Wednesday, November 15, 2023, from 12pm-1pm. This webinar will 

review this past year’s VFA program ordering data, cover VFA Program updates, 

updated ACIP immunization recommendations, and resources.    

 

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask VFA-program-related questions 

during the Q&A session towards the end of the webinar.  

 

A registration link will be sent out to you in the next few weeks. Please make sure 

to look out for that email to register for this webinar.  

Questions? Email us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov.   

   

 

Thank you,   

 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch  
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program  
Phone: 877-243-8832  
Fax: 877-329-9832  
Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov  
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